
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
August 23, 2019 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
RE: UG-190711;  NW Natural’s 2020 IRP Work Plan - Revised 
 
Northwest Natural Gas, dba NW Natural, encloses for submittal its revised 2020 Integrated 
Resource Plan Work Plan in compliance with Washington Administration Code 480-90-238(4).  
It was discovered after filing this morning the first page of the plan contained the wrong year for 
“File Draft 2018 Washington IRP” and “File Final 2018 Washington IRP.”  The year should be 
2020. There are no other changes to the Work Plan. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-721-2452. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
NW Natural 
220 NW 2nd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97209 
503-721-2452 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
 
Attachment: 
UG-190711-NWN-2020-Washington-IRP-Work-Plan-Revised-08-23-2019 

Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
Tel:  503.721.2452 
Fax: 503.220.2579 
Email:  natasha.siores@nwnatural.com  
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